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Dear KG and Lower Primary Parents,
Season’s Greetings to you all

Please be informed that, Christmas vacation for

KG and Lower Primary will start on Thursday, the

28t of December, 2023, and will end on Monday,

the 8" of January, 2024. They will be back in class

on Tuesday, the 9" of January, 2024, to continue

their first term according to their normal schedules.
Have a blessed and blissful vacation

Regards,

College Director

Hala Toma

NS
P
Website: http://www.nrcschools.com

E-mail: nrc@nrcschools.com



